Dear parents and guardians,
I wish to thank you all for your efforts in the first 8 weeks of the school year. In these strange times our school is doing very well. This could not have happened without your cooperation and hard work and the same is true for the children and school staff. I hope you all enjoy the mid term someway. See you all in November.
Brian Russell

A meeting of the Board of Management was held on October 22nd. The following is the agreed report:
· Niall O Meara has been appointed as 3rd class teacher covering maternity leave following the interview process. The Board ratified this appointment.
· The Board wishes to thank the children, staff and parents of the school community for all their efforts in the first eight weeks of the school year.
· A meeting has been scheduled for the last Thursday in November.
